Submission No. 062

From: inffo@waitomo.govt.nz

Sent: Thursday, 16 May 2024 7:49 am

To: haveyoursay

Subject: The Form 'Submission Form - Proposed Fees and Charges 2024-25" was submitted
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Block sender

Umbraco Forms

Form Results

Full Name
Dane Brett

Organisation
Greenplan Forestry Ltd

Phone

Address

I RO Thames

Postcode

3578

Email



Submission No. 062

| wish to speak to Council about my submission
No

Do you have any feedback on the overall increases to our fees and
charges?

| find it absolutely preposterous that you are considering raising the
Roading Rate (Forestry Exotic) by nearly twelve hundred percent.
That is totally unacceptable and unwarranted.

Do you have any other feedback on the fees and charges?

| am a dairy farmer in the Thames/Coromandel District Council who
purchased a Share in the Arapito block partnership in Greenplan
Forestry Ltd. Your proposal to lift the Roading Rate so
astronomically is ill considered. This proposal will significantly
increase the annual cost and final returns from my long term green
investment with Greenplan Forestry Ltd. If my local council was
proposing such rate increases that would affect my business so
detrimentally they would find my tractor parked across their building
entrancel!

Need more help?

Find our documentation here






